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        CROSS RELEASE TO PXUPA 

 
 
 
27 November 2014 
 
 
PaperlinX Step-up Preference Securities (‘SPS’) 

PaperlinX Limited advises that the SPS distribution for the six months ending 
31 December 2014 will not be paid. 

 

   

For further information, please contact: 

 
Wayne Johnston  
Deputy Chief Financial Officer and 
Executive General Manager 
Corporate Services 
PaperlinX Limited 
Phone : +61 (3) 9764 7393 
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PaperlinX Limited 

ABN 70 005 146 350 
7 Dalmore Drive 
Scoresby, Victoria 3179 
Australia 
Tel: +61 3 9764 7300 
Fax: +61 3 9730 9754 


